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I’m opposed to this bill as unnecessary and an attempt to make it harder to vote in 

OR.  We have had mail in voting since 1998 without major issues,  why change it 

now ?    “This is clearly an attempt to make it harder for many to vote in Oregon.  I 

also believe this bill could (and is intended) to have ripple effects on election 

procedures nationwide.”   

 

Thank you  

Kevin Collins  


